
PUBLIC NOTICE  

CITY OF RICHMOND 

TEXAS COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT – MITIGATION (CDBG-MIT)  

HAZARD MITIGATION GRANT PROGRAM (HMGP) Supplemental 

 

The City of Richmond is giving notice of the City’s intent to submit an application to the Texas General  
Land Office (GLO) for a Texas Community Development Block Grant – Mitigation (CDBG-MIT)  Hazard 
Mitigation Grant Program (HMGP): Supplemental for up to $8,000,000  for flood and drainage activities 
on the Northside of the City of Richmond, Texas. 

The application will be available for review on and after July 16, 2021, at the City of Richmond City Hall, located 
at 402 Morton Street, Richmond, TX 77469, during regular business hours.  For more information, contact 
Howard Christian, Assistant City Manager, at 281-342-0559. 

 
Posted July 16, 2021 – July 31, 2021 

  


